
KLHA Board Highlights 

6/11/2016 – 5/7/2017 

 

 

 

The KLHA Board has focused on the following issues: 
 

 

 Coordinate the relationship of the KLHA and KLID boards to avoid overlap.    

 Streamline the financial record keeping for efficiency and clarity.    

 Participate in plans to determine the extent of the zebra mussel infestation, purchase equipment  to 

search for ZMs early in the spring and to work with the KLID board in plans for control  

 Continue to understand access monitoring issues related to Eurasian milfoil in the lake and means to 

keep it under control 

 

 

It is our hope that continued diligence related to AIS including Eurasian milfoil and zebra mussels will result 

in the control of these infestations.  Each homeowner must become educated about the threat of invasive 

species, contribute as able to provide the necessary means required to control the infestation and support the 

KLHA and KLID boards.  Our lake community is unique in member participation and concern in working 

together for the future health of our lake.  Members are actively involved in many ways:  water quality, fish 

stocking, social gatherings, special events, setting loon nests, monitoring the access, AIS committee and KLID 

board.   It is the combined efforts of each of us that makes our Kimble Lake community unique.   

 


